
 

 

 

TOWN OF NANTUCKET 
Nantucket Sewer Department 

81 South Shore Road 

Nantucket, Massachusetts 02554 

DAVID C. GRAY SR. 

Sewer Department Director 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

TO: Area Residents/Businesses 

FROM:  Town of Nantucket – Sewer Department 

RE: Emergency Sewer Force Main Assessment 

DATE: February 12, 2018 

The Town’s Emergency Contract to assess the 16-inch Sewer Force Main was awarded to Robert B. Our 

Co., Inc., 24 Great Western Road, PO Box 1539, Harwich, MA 02645.  Per the contract requirements, the 

Contractor will need to construct force main access pits to enable cleaning and closed circuit television 

inspection (CCTV) of the pipeline.  As a result of the proposed sewer force main assessment, the 

Contractor will be mobilizing and staging equipment and supplies throughout the 45-day contract.  

Work under this sewer force main assessment will include access pit excavation and pipeline 

inspection within the right of way on: Sea St., South Beach St., Oak St., Union St., Hooper 

Farm Rd., Sherburne Commons, and Correia Ln.  Pedestrians and motorists are cautioned to be 

mindful of the location of construction when traveling through the area.  

While construction is in progress on your street, we are requesting that residents do not park their 

cars within 20 feet of a proposed access pit.  Signage indicating the location of proposed access pits 

will be placed within the roadway by the Contractor prior to the commencement of construction. 

Hours of construction will be twenty four (24) hours per day, seven (7) days per week. If you have 

questions regarding the construction, please feel free to contact Bob Fitzgerald (508) 776-7556, 

Environmental Partners Group Project Representative or Damon Burchill (774) 836-0993, Robert 

B. Our Co., Inc. Project Manager.  Schedule updates pertaining to the Emergency Sewer Force

Main Assessment project will be posted on the Town’s website, www.nantucket-ma.gov.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience to you during this much needed improvement.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 

David C. Gray SR.


